
Public Hearing 

102 West Palestine Street

April 15, 2024



102 West Palestine

• Miriam Carmona (Marigold Flowers) is proposing 
placing her Flower Shop at 102 West Palestine

• Currently in process of remodel  of 102 West 
Palestine. 

• She is requesting assistance with a Point-of-
Sale System, Signage and .

• At the March 21st HEDC Meeting the Board of 

Directors recommended a $1,200 Grant.

• Subsequent to the HEDC Meeting the Applicant 
uncovered a plumbing issue and is revising 

their request to $3,400
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Marigold Flowers Eligible 

Costs

• Point of Sale Computer $    

649 

• Sign $1,232

• Plumbing Issue $2,200

• HEDC recommended an Economic Development 
Grant in the amount of $1,200

• The Applicant has revised her request to 
$3,400
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